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Rad Dickson

From: Douglas Fischer <djf3732@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 12:32 PM

To: Rad Dickson

Subject: File AL-19-033 / Parcel 6133005007 / 14650 Roshalt Loop

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

To Rad Dickson 

 

I was surprised and somewhat angered that the Kidd's have the nerve to ask for an increase in size for their dog kennel. 

We have lived here since August of 2006 and have filed numerous complaints with the Sherrif's Department about the 

noise from the kennel. Their letter says that there is no noise coming from the property? Absolutely not true. My wife 

seelps in our front bedroom that faces north toward the kennel. She cannot sleep with the windows open at night in 

nice weather because of the noise in the middle of the night. In fact, even with the windows closed she must also keep a 

noise machine running to try to cancel out the noise from the kennel.  

 

I'm sure you have heard from the Martins and the Knudsens (both on Old Lasso Point as are we). They live a lot closer to 

the noise and occasional odor than we do and they are pretty upset about the kennel. It's pretty annoying at our house 

but If we lived as close to the kennel as they do I WOULD BE REALLY UPSET, and I believe they rightfully are..  

 

This request should be rejected with no further consideration. Ideally you find some way to curtail the current kennel 

operation.   

 

Thank you,  

Doug Fischer 

14350 Old Lasso Point 

Colorado Springs, CO 80921 

719 434 0795 


